/N

MaineHealth

Maine Medical Center

Department of Psychiatry Grand Rounds
May 13, 2025

“The Empty Chair: Coping with Patient Loss and the Evolving
Identity of a Psychiatrist”

8:00 am - 9:00 am
HYBRID EVENT

Dana Center Auditorium

Presented by:

Graduating Resident

Mark Bernardo, DO

Co-Chief Resident, General Psychiatry
Department of Psychiatry,
MaineHealth Maine Medical Center Portland

Participants will:

e Examine the frequency of patient suicide among mental health clinicians, and its
emotional and professional repercussions

¢ Identify how patient suicide influences professional identity, including emotional
response, self-perception, and clinical decision-making

e Review support systems available to assist in coping with patient suicide

In support of improving patient care, Maine Medical Center (MMC) is jointly accredited by the Accreditation Council for
Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses
Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide continuing education for the healthcare team. MMC can accredit continuing education
activities with the following credit types: Interprofessional Continuing Education (IPCE), Accreditation Council for Continuing
Medical Education (ACCME), American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), Accreditation Council for Pharmacy Education
(ACPE), Association of Social Work Boards (ASWB), American Academy of Physician Assistants (AAPA), and American
Psychological Association (APA).

DISCLOSURE:
All planners, faculty, and other in control of the content of this educational activity have no relevant financial relationships with
ineligible entities (i.e., commercial organizations).



